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Mr. A. E. Scherer
Director, Nuclear Licensing
Combustion Engineering, Inc.
1000 Prospect Hill Road
Windsor, CT 06095

Dear 11r. Scherer:

SUBJECT: CHANGES TO CENPD-210-A REVISION 3

We have reviewed your letter of March 27, 1980 concerning changes to the
Combustion Engineering, Inc. topical report CENPD-210-A Revision 3, " Quality
Assurance Program," November 1977. We agree with your assessment that the
changes do not reduce the effectiveness of the QA program, and we find the
changes acceptable. We note your commitment to incorporate these changes
into the topical report during the second quarter of 1980.

Sincerely,

I

( Di ,

Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Project Management
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